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This Week
Damon’s Car Bonnets: Through the whole month of October Damon from 

Globetrotters has completed a sponsored 'bonnet opening' to raise money for 

'Kangaroos'. He was thrilled to get the chance to open the bonnet of our very own 

Georgia bus before the half term break! All money raised will go to this well-known 

local charity which provides year-round clubs and trips for people with learning 

disabilities and additional needs. There is still time to sponsor Damon and support this 

very worthy charity. You can sponsor him via the following link:

 https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/sue-may15

INSET Day: Don’t forget that we have an INSET day coming up on Wednesday 16th 

November.

Haircuts: Haircuts from Ali from Hair Senses are still available to our students on 

Friday afternoons. If you would like to make an appointment please contact her 

directly by email on  ali.hairsenses@hotmail.com

Upcoming Event Dates: Please see the attached document with details of all the 

upcoming events for this term.

Children in Need: The annual Children in Need event is on Friday 18th November. We 

will be taking part and details will be sent home soon.

Yoimoji of the Week: Ferris
Ferris is a collaborative elephant. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with 

learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Letters Home
No letters home this week

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/sue-may15
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Class News from Globetrotters Class
Globetrotters have thoroughly enjoyed being out and about in the community over the past few 

weeks. As part of our current ASDAN Units 'Making the most of leisure time' and ' Developing 

Community Participation', we have been bowling at Hollywood Bowl, walked to Tesco Express, visited 

Forest Youth Wing, dropped off the Harvest Donations to The Salvation Army and have been on our 

weekly trips to The Butterfly Project and Brinsbury Farm. We love getting out and about, working on 

our independence skills and learning about our local area.


	Page 1
	Page 2

